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With six million dogs and cats brought to animal shelters annually, where many face 

the saddest possible fate, the for-profit sale of animals in retails stores must end. 

With six million cats and dogs needing home each year, breeding cats and dogs for 

profits is unethical. Additionally, many for-profit breeders selling animals in retail 

settings have inhumane standards of care, as their goal is profit and not animal 

welfare. Please support this bill as a step in the right direction to end pet 

overpopulation and create a humane future for animals. 


